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The Radiologic Technology program sponsored by Laredo College has revised its policy, effective 

January 10, 2021, regarding the placement of students in mammography clinical rotations to 
observe/assist breast imaging.  

  

All students, male and female, will be offered the opportunity to participate in mammography 

clinical rotations. The program will make every effort to place a male student in a mammography 

clinical rotation if requested; however, the program is not able to override clinical setting policies 
that restrict clinical experiences in mammography to female students. Male students are advised 

that placement in a mammography rotation is not guaranteed and is subject to the availability of 

a clinical setting that allows males to participate in mammographic imaging procedures. 

The program will not deny female students the opportunity to participate in mammography 

rotations if clinical settings are not available to provide the same opportunity to male students. 


